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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANYo

NUCLEAR GROUP HEADQUARTERS

955-65 CHESTERBROOK BLVD.

WAYNE, PA 19087-5691

(2 m u m March 5, 1993

GERALD R. RAINEY
vce ents.veur

NUCLEAR SERVCES

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Licensing Section Personnel Changes

Dear Sir:

This letter is to advise.you that effective March-8,
1993, Mr. George A. Hunger Jr. will assume the
responsibilities of Director, Licensing Section,.vice
Manager Mr. George J. Beck, transferred to Senior Manager
System Design, Engineering. Both positions remain at
Philadelphia Electric Company's Nuclear Group Headquarters.

Please note these changes when addressing future
correspondence.

Thank you for co-operation regarding this' matter, and
if you have any questions please contact us.

S n erely,

cc: .T. T. Martin, Administrator, Region I,-USNRC
W. P. Dornsife, Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
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